FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

I am keen to know what the council intends to do to support children in receipt of Free School Meals during the Christmas period. To this end my FoI request is:

Is the council providing meals and / or vouchers to support children in receipt of free school meals during the Christmas holiday period?
The City Mayor made a public statement regarding free school meal provision during school holidays which can be found at: https://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/orpbkjfo/free-school-meals-statement-october-2020.pdf
Following the subsequent announcement by Government of the winter support grant the council is considering all options available in relation to provision over the Christmas period.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
